
PETITION TO BAN THE RODEO  

AT THE LUGARNO SPRING FAIR 
 

Sydney Pet Rescue & Adoption proudly supports the  

Prevention of Cruelty to Animals. 
 

 

Rodeo events such as buck jumping, bull riding calf roping and steer wrestling have been 

documented to cause the animals involved fear, stress and pain, and expose them to the 

risk of serious injuries and even death. 

 

We, the residents of St George & Sutherland Shire & the City of Sydney, do not believe 

that cruelty to animals constitutes entertainment. We hereby pledge that we will not attend 

an event which causes and promotes cruelty and the suffering of animals. We call upon 

Hurstville City Council to abandon the rodeo planned for the Lugarno Spring Fair, 

scheduled for 23 September 2012. 
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Please return this petition to Sydney Pet Rescue & Adoption PO Box 361, Jannali NSW 2226 


